
Formentera accepts critiques of Citizen's Information Office

The Formentera Council accepts the PSOE's critique of wait times at the OAC (in August users
of the municipal service reported waits of up to an hour) and wishes to make the corresponding
apologies to islanders and local political parties. Reprieve is expected in the days to come,
when additional staffers will begin duty. The administration began a search for temporary supply
staff on June 7. A total of 51 islanders answered the call, with 17 ultimately making it to the
selection process, which came to an end on Wednesday, August 1. Officials anticipate names
of winning candidates will be announced on Monday August 6. While thanking islanders for the
patience and understanding, the Formentera Council also wishes to applaud OAC staff for their
professionalism. Reinforcements are on the way.

  

As for the office's digital equivalent, the Virtual Citizen's Information Office (or OVAC), no
incidents have been reported in thirty days. 
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